
 
 

17 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers, Whanau, 

 

INTERNET FILTERING SERVICE 

 

N4L, the network provider for schools in New Zealand, has now extended their 

internet filtering service to learning devices at home. If you do not already have 

filtering on your internet, we highly recommend you implement this on your child’s 

device. 

 

The free N4L safety filter blocks access to a range of websites known to be unsafe and 

inappropriate for learning. These include adult websites, as well as those known to 

host unsafe software, such as malware and phishing scams.  

 

More information can be found in our press release, and all instructions and FAQs can 

be found at switchonsafety.co.nz 

 

If you would like any help setting this up, please email us at support@elim.school.nz. 

Please include a phone number so we can reach you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steven Woollaston  

DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES  

IT SERVICES LEAD 

MIDDLE YEARS SCIENCE | JAPANESE | TECHNOLOGY 

 

 

 

 

https://switchonsafety.co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/N4L_SwitchONSafety_Blocks.pdf
https://www.n4l.co.nz/n4l-provides-free-safety-filter-for-all-students-learning-from-home/
http://switchonsafety.co.nz/
mailto:support@elim.school.nz

